Spring Clean-Up

News Release Date
03-21-2024

The Town of Belvidere will hold our annual Spring

Clean-Up the week of June 10th through June 15th.

Vouchers can be obtained at Belvidere Town Hall (lobby) or on this webpage.

All vouchers must be signed and sealed by the Municipal Clerk’s office. If you are mailing or
leaving your vouchers in the lobby drop-box, please include a self-addressed, stamped
envelope for return. Please refer to the voucher for additional instructions.
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